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To,

The Deans/Chairpersons/Coordinators
Central University of Gujarat,

Sectors 29 & 30,

Gandhinagar

Subject: Regarding Extension of one semester for submission of Ph.D. thesis (2014-15 batch
integrated M.Phil.-Ph.D. and 2015-16 direct Ph.D. students) and M.Phil. dissertation
(2018-19 batch M.Phil. students) — Reg.

Dear Madam/Sir,

A number of Ph.D. and M.Phil. students of the Academic Years 2014-15 (integrated M.Phil.-
Ph.D.), 2015-16 (direct Ph.D.) and 2018-19 (M.Phil. stand alone or integrated) are going to
complete the stipulated maximum duration of their respective programmes in May 2020.
Although some students have already submitted their thesis/dissertation as per the schedule but
many students of these batches have not yet submitted their thesis/dissertation.

In view of nation-wide lockdown to curb the community spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus)
and in accordance with the UGC guidelines issued on 29-04-2020, the competent authority has
granted extension of one semester till December 2020 to above batches students for submission
of their Ph.D. thesis/M.Phil. dissertation.

All the supervisors, and respective Deans/Chairpersons/Coordinators are requested to note the
same and inform the concern students.

Thanking you,
Sd-/

Prof. Sanjeev Kumar Dubey
Controller of Examinations (1/C)
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